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St Austell Christmas Light Concert – 27 November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Year 6 children have been invited to sing as part of the switching on of 
the Christmas lights in White River Place, St Austell on Tuesday 27th 
November. This is a real honour for us and we are excited about this 
opportunity. 

On the day we will be leaving school at approximately 3:15pm to arrive at 
White River place by 3:45pm. We will be walking to the venue. We will be 
performing from 4:00-4.30pm and would love to see as many of you as 
possible there watching and supporting us. The lights will be switched on at 
6pm for those of you who want to stay for the rest of the event. 

You are welcome to collect your child after the concert from White River Place 
at 4.30pm or from Sandy Hill Academy after the concert at approximately 
4.50pm. 

Your child will wear school uniform for this event. Please make sure that they 
have warm coats for the concert as we will be performing outside. 

If you are happy for your child to participate in this event, please sign in to 
your ParentPay account to provide consent and confirm collection 
arrangements for your child.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to ask. 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Rundle & Mr Walker 
Year 6 Teachers 


